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I am in full support of SB 723 public safety should never be comprised for a higher 

profit margin,  as an employee for a class one railroad for 20 years the loss of a 

qualified person has never been the correct answer to any problem.  In the interest of 

safety for our communities as well as employees removing a second person from the 

cab is an extremely dangerous proposition. Two person crews are in a unique 

position to save lives , minimize damage, and be more responsive to an ever 

changing environment.   

Respectfully submitted, Jacob Ross  


